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Koliganek Regular CSC Meeting Minutes: August 25, 2009

Members Present: Cheryl, Dixie, Dianna, Mary

Members Absent: Bobby

Guests: none

Reading on Minutes: There were no minutes from the last meeting.

Addition(s) to Agenda: Cody asked for the following additions to be made to the
agenda: e. Graduation, f. Preschool, g. Learning Labs. Dixie motioned to approve the
additions to the agenda and Mary seconded the motion.

Old Business: none

New Business: a. Dixie Tunguing, Dianna Ishnook, Mary Gumlickpuck, read the CSC
Member Oath of Office out loud and Cody McCanna signed as the witness for each new
member to the CSC. b. Cody discussed the new Open Gym policy and that the school is
waiting to hear from the diabetes program to see if they will pay for a gym supervisor. He
also mentioned that the gym needs to be checked out during school hours. ¢ . Cody
explained that Koliganek School is a level two school because it did not make AYP for
the second year in a row. He went on to explain that the CSC and the school would be
writing a School Improvement Plan this year. d. Cody went over the staff in-service
agenda that the teachers went through last Friday on the 21¥ of August. Teachers
discussed using data and went over methods for improving student achievement. e. Cody
stated that graduation was going to be the 13" of May at 1:00p.m. f. Cody presented the
idea that there was going to be a preschool instead of the PAT program this year. Mary
and Dixie discussed the importance of a good preschool program and mentioned that kids
that have preschool usually do better once they are in school. Cody said he was going to
research preschool programs and times and report back to the CSC. g. Learning labs is an
Institution that is going to be working with students who qualify for after school tutoring.
Cody stated that this program is paid for by SERRC and that it is a result of Koliganek
being a level 2 school.

Administrative Report: Done during the agenda items

Motion to be adjourned by: Cheryl, seconded by Dianna.

Next meeting: Will be held sometime in the middle of September. Members agreed to
be called by the school when all coaching positions were applied for.




